
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

September 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Key Stage 3 Information Evening – 7pm Thursday 3rd October 2019 

We are writing to remind you that you are invited to attend an information evening on Thursday 3rd October to be 

held in the Schools front hall.  The main purpose of this meeting is to outline the key aspects of our current focus 

to provide you with a fuller understanding of a number of initiatives related to making good progress in Key Stage 

3 and how parents and carers can help with this process.  Topics covered will focus on important issues for KS3 

students.  Please note for parents of Year 8 & 9 students, some of the information provided will be similar to 

previous information evenings.  

We will include areas outlined below: 

 Warlingham Ethos and key areas of focus 

 Learning journey/curriculum review 

 Reading for success 

 Testing, tracking and reporting arrangements for 2019-20 

 The Student room, Sharepoint online learning platform 

 Warlingham Activities week 2020 

There will be an opportunity at the end of the evening to ask questions informally of the staff presenting. We 

expect the presentations to last for 1 hour, with time left after this for questions. 

There is no need to book a seat, please just turn up. We understand that sometimes leaving work and traffic can 

make it difficult to get to the start of the session. Could I ask that parents fill the far side of the hall on arrival, so 

that parents arriving later can more easily find a seat, without interrupting the presentations for the people 

already present. Thank you in advance for your co-operation with this and we look forward to welcoming you 

next Thursday. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr P Seward 

Deputy Head teacher 


